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Report from Alex Brenton  Dorset Councillor
Climate Change panel is being very active and has had   workshops to bring all Dorset Departments together to get  joint working..
There are  various activity teams  discussing possible plans and a joint overall plan  for the next few years, should be put to the Cabinet in the New Year. In the meantime easy quick responses are being discussed.  We have already finished our single use coffee sachets to move to a dispenser.  Dorset Waste Partnership has increased its publicity to the public. 
Dorset is working with DAPTC to encourage P&T Councils to prepare their own Climate Change Agenda. Nearest one is next week at Furzebrook village Hall 29th October. 
The New Corporate Strategic Plan is in its first draft and Councillors are encouraged to give all Parish and Town councils a Powerpoint demonstration of the ideas.  I have the slides on computer if you are interested but could print or email you the content. 
At last weeks Council meeting we agreed a Youth Justice Plan which tries to link up all the relevant departments and agencies. It sounds good but as ever time will tell if the will and funds allow it to be more successful.
Dorset Council has agreed to exempt Dorset Care Leavers from paying Council Tax until they reach 25, as part of being a responsible Corporate Parent. Afterall not many parents charge their resident offspring Council Tax.
Dorset Council has also agreed to maintain the grant level equivalent to the old District Grants to CAB, as it is agreed that the demand for this advice is still very necessary.
The first Lytchett Win on Waste was fairly successful and enough interest was generated to justify continuation. One reliable volunteer has come forward, more would be welcome. 

